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Stuart Highway, Parap Road 
intersection 
Asphalt night works 

The Department of Logistics and Infrastructure (DLI) is undertaking night works to re-asphalt 
the Stuart Highway Darwin-bound lanes, at the Parap Road intersection. 

Works will take place from:  

• Tuesday 22 October to Thursday 24 October. 

To reduce disruption for road users, work will occur from 8pm to 6am. No works will take 
place on Friday nights. 

Detours will be in place where works are being performed and road users are advised to 
follow all traffic management and signage in the area. 

Contact 

For more information, contact DLI Project Director, Shane Tepper on phone 8924 7336 or 
email shane.tepper@nt.gov.au. 
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